Misty Freeman
I live in Myrtle Creek, Oregon today is March 15, 2017

HB 2469 would restore the right of local farmers and communities to, among other things,
protect their specialty crops and farmland by establishing GMO-free zones.

We the People have a right to grow crops that are not toxic! Please distribute my comments to
committee members.

Susan Boyce



